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OFFICIAL 

Wynn Vale Drive Upgrades 
Site investigation works 
 

Site investigation works to commence for the South Australian Government’s $7 million election 

commitment to plan, design and construct upgrades to the junction of Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge 

Road, and plan for future upgrades at Wynn Vale Drive and The Golden Way, in Gulfview Heights 

and Wynn Vale. 

Investigation works to also inform the design will shortly commence. Activities will include 

geotechnical drilling at the junction of Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road, Gulfview Heights. 

Works will be undertaken between 9am and 4pm Monday, 23 January and Tuesday, 24 January 

2023, weather permitting. 

Lane and speed restrictions will be in place during the works. Please plan ahead, allow extra travel 

time and take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic 

controllers when travelling through the area. 

Access to properties will be maintained and every effort will be made to minimise impacts to 

surrounding properties and roads.  

Minor noise disturbances can be expected at times whilst these works are being completed, however 

the work will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically 

possible.  

For more information, please contact the project team via the details below:  

• phone 1300 794 880 

• email DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au  

Kind regards  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport Engagement Team 
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